|dentification and Criminal History Section
FBI Fee Decrease

Due to a fee study conducted by the FBI they are decreasing their fee by
$2.75 from $14.75 to $12.00, effective October 1, 2016. If your agency
receives a FBI fingerprint based background check response you will need
to reduce your fee by $2.75 October 1, 2016. ’

Please contact Ms. Lynette Brown at (360) 534-2109 or email at
lynette.brown@wsp.wa.gov.
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